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TREE PICK UP TIME HAS ARRIVED 
 

 

The trees and shrubs you ordered from Pope Soil and Water 

Conservation District will be ready to be pick up between 9:00 

a.m. -6:00 p.m. Friday, April 25th.  We will know if we have 

additional trees and shrubs right away.   

 

****NOTE OUR PICKUP LOCATION HAS CHANGED**** 

 
 

Pick up will be at Kip and Holly Kovarik’s home located at 22386 County Road 28, 
Glenwood. We ask that you arrange to pick up your trees & shrubs at this time.   

If you cannot make it on tree pick up day you will need to call to arrange a pickup 
time.  We will not be able to accommodate pickup on Saturday morning.  We 

strongly encourage you to pick up on Friday, April 25th or call-in advance to arrange 
an alternative.  A map is shown on the back of this letter of the pickup location.  

Please follow signs where to park.  Trees are stored in the red barn on the northern 
end of the property. 

 
 

If you have an outstanding balance please pay for your trees & shrubs now, 
PREFERABLY BY CHECK AND BY MAIL.  If you must pay on pick up day, PLEASE 
PAY BY CHECK.  If you have any questions or comments, you can call our office at 
(320) 634-5327. 
 
Sincerely, 
Christopher Borash, Conservation Technician 
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